
 
 
 
 
 
 
November 15, 2004 
Electronic Bulletin No. 593 
Re: MTY CY New Relocation 
 
To Our Valued Customer: 
 
Effective Monday, November 22, 2004, Pacer Stacktrain’s MTY CY will be 
relocated to 171 Burma Road, Oakland, CA.  The entire facility at 1194 Middle 
Harbor Road, Oakland, CA will be relocated to the Burma Road address.  
United Intermodal will continue to operate this facility and the hours of 
operation will remain the same. 
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